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E-Mailed: June 11, 2015 
CityClerk@moval.org 

Mr. Jeffrey Sims, Chairperson 
Planning Commission 
14177 Frederick Street 
Moreno Valley, CA 92553 

Final Program Environmental Impact Report (Final PEIR) 
for the Proposed World Logistics Center (WLC) Project 

Dear Mr. Sims, 

June 11 , 2015 

The South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) staff continues to have very 
strong concerns about the significant air quality impacts from this project and the lack of 
adequate mitigation to reduce these impacts. As we have identified in previous comment 
letters, there are many options available to the lead agency to address these impacts prior to 
project approval. In addition, the Health Effects Institute study on diesel exhaust is being 
misinterpreted, used inappropriately, and should not be relied upon in the PEIR. 

We want to let the Planning Commission know that the concerns identified in our comment 
letter on the PEIR have not been adequately addressed, and that SCAQMD staff is willing to 
work with the lead agency in developing strategies that can be implemented to reduce the air 
quality impacts of the WLC project. A detailed comment letter will be sent next week 
providing specific recommendations to address the inadequate mitigation of significant air 
quality impacts. If you have any questions, please contact me at (909) 396-3244. 

Sincerely, 

L!!~ 
Planning & Rules Manager 

cc: Planning Commission 
Mr. Mark Gross, City of Moreno Valley, Community & Economic Development 
Department 


